

## Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

## Summer History Course in London 2012 - Word Document Announcement as Attachment

1 message

Anthony Santoro <santoro@cnu.edu>

Mon, Sep 12, 2011 at 6:43 PM

To: students@cnu.edu, faculty@cnu.edu, employees@cnu.edu

Monday, September 12, 2011 @ 6:45 p.m.

To All CNU Students, Faculty, and Employees:

Attached is a Word Document announcement of an informational meeting this Wednesday, September 14 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. in the Jefferson Room of The David Student Union on the History Department summer course in London for the summer of 2012. Summer 2012 in the United Kingdom is the summer of H.M. the Queen's Diamond Jubilee and also the summer of the London Olympics.

Dr. Anthony R. Santoro Dr. Mario D. Mazzarella

**Attachment: Word Document** 

--

(Dr.) Anthony R. Santoro
President *Emeritus*Distinguished Professor of History
Christopher Newport University
McMurran Hall 354
1 University Place

Newport News Virginia 23606-2949

(757) 594-7709 telephone *direct* (757) 594-7718 fax *direct* santoro@cnu.edu



Summer History Course in the UK - FLYER ANNOUNCEMENT of Sept. 12, 2011.doc 1858K